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December 21, 2023 
 
 
Claire Kerrane 
Sinn Féin TD for Galway/Roscommon 
Bridge Street 
Ballinasloe 
Co Galway 
 

RE: PQ 54037/23 
“To ask the Minister for Health for an update on a development (details supplied); the 
details of the proposed site; the timeline for the development; and if he will make a 
statement on the matter” 
Primary Care Centre, Ballaghaderreen, Co. Roscommon 

 
Dear Deputy Kerrane 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of 
the above Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for 
response.  I have examined the matter and the following outlines the position. 
 
Planning has been secured for the development; the developer is currently finalising the 
suite of documents required to complete the Agreement for Lease. It is hoped to have these 
in place and agreed early in 2024 with a view to site commencement thereafter. Exact 
timelines cannot be confirmed as yet until the documentation is in place. 
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you, but should you have any further queries 
please contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
_________________ 
Mary Warde 
Head of Primary Care Services 
Galway, Mayo & Roscommon 
 
 


